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Mistie Hammond 
Membership Ambassador
Dept. Of Alaska 
2015 – 2016
Introductory Letter
August 7th, 2015
Dear Auxiliary sisters, 
Allow me to introduce myself my name in Mistie Hammond and I am the membership Ambassador for department of Alaska for the 2015 – 2016 program year.
Here is a brief back round for those who do not know me, I am a life member of the Ladies Auxiliary to the Veterans of Foreign Wars Captain James G. Lee 1685.  I am currently Sr. Vice President for both Dept. and my Auxiliary.
I joined under my Grandfather’s eligibility James Awana.  He was a United States Army Veteran and served in WW II.  I have several family members that have served and are currently serving including my sister stationed at Ft. Carson in Colorado and has done 4 tours Iraq / Afghanistan  
I have been a dental assistant for 14 years and have been working at my current fabulous office for the past 6 years.  I enjoy being outdoors and spending as much time as possible with my nieces and nephews. 
This year our organization is going to go thru changes, this will be the first year we will allow males into  the Auxiliary and as National works out all the details and gets the information out I promise that I will pass it along to you as soon I receive it.  Keep in mind that these changes will not take effect till August 22nd.  With this news there is hopes that this change and the work of all of you we can help turn around the declining membership, remember no one does more for our veterans and their families however we need a team to do it and the team is getting smaller.
I am honored to be a part of this awesome team and I know department of Alaska is going to help recruit more team members.
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
I appreciate all of you.
Mistie Hammond
Membership Ambassador Dept. Of Alaska 2015-2016

